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Why are we establishing another government agency?? If Oregon would have our 

prosecutors do their job then there would not need to be even a thought of a safety 

board. Constituents should be voting on something like this anyway. To slide this in is 

unjust and down right criminal- something you say you are trying to stop. I oppose 

this bill. Please vote against this. 


